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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

Polls will be open Tuesday, August 23, 2022 for elections from 7:00 a.m. to 7:00

p.m., but another voting option is available.

Voters may receive and cast a ballot by going to the County Election Board office
located at 4201 N. Lincoln Boulevard in Oklahoma City from 8 a.m. until 6 p.m. on
Thursday, August 18, and Friday, August 19 and from 8 a.m. until 2 p.m. on

Saturday, August 20.

A two-member, bipartisan Absentee Voting Board will be on duty those days to

assist in-person absentee voters.

For more information, contact the Oklahoma County Election Board office at 713-
1515.
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